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MONTHLY REPORT—March 2018 

In this report, we will share with you some good news and some shocking news. 

The good news is that the video-recording of the lessons on The Story of Jesus  has 

been initiated after long months of preparation. The first stage of recording 16 

lessons (30 minutes each) has been completed. The tasks of incorporating onscreen 

graphics and video editing are on their way. As of today, we have completed the 

production of six videos in both Traditional Chinese and Simplified Chinese. The 

completed videos will be reviewed by Chinese brethren before being put on the 

Chinese Bible School website. We are very excited The Story of Jesus videos will  

soon be released to the public. We believe these lessons will help people in 

understanding the preeminent life of our Savior Jesus the Christ. 

Here is the shocking news. The Bible was removed from online bookstores in 

China starting on March 30. People are no longer able to get the Bible from online 

stores including Taobao, Jingdong and Amazon as well as DangDang.com — 

which claims to be the world's biggest Chinese online bookstore.  However, the 

Koran, Buddhist scriptures and Taoist sutras are still for sale online. The next step 

the Chinese government is going to do is to reinterpret and retranslate the Bible to 

enhance “the Chinese-style Christianity and theology.” For more information 

please check the following link: http://mobile.abc.net.au/news/2018-04-04/bibles-

allegedly-pulled-from-chinas-online-book-stores/9616560.  

From the law enforcement demolishing the non-registered “underground” churches 

to withdrawing the Bible from online stores, this demonstrates the urgency of the 

work of the online Chinese Bible School. As people have limited access to the 

truth, we are committed to proclaiming the biblical truth through the worldwide 

web. May God help our endeavors to spread the word of God that may reach every 

corner of mainland China! 

We are thankful for many zealous brethren who share our load of work. Some help 

to proof-read the manuscripts, charts, and onscreen graphics. Special thanks to the 

co-workers at WVBS for their aid in making videos and providing the technical 

support. 

Please help to share our work with as many people as you can.  May the Lord our 

God continue to bless this effort with your prayers.  


